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Edu-Dance 

 
 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Dance lessons will commence Week 1, Term 4 2017 for students from Kindy through 
to Year 6 and will run for 9 weeks until the end of term.  
 
The dance program will be delivered by a company called Edu-Dance. This is a 
program for FITNESS and FUN and will include a variety of dance styles including 
the very popular “Hip Hop” and “Street Stomp” styles. These lessons form a major 
component of the physical education program for Term 4 with the emphasis on 
developing dance skills, fitness, cooperation and social skills, therefore; it is expected 
that all students will participate. 
 
Adjustments will be made to the timetable to ensure students attending camp week 
will have their lesson made up at another time. 
 
There will be a dance night held for Pre-Primary to Year 5 on Friday 8 December at 
6.00pm.  Each class will display their new dance routines to the community.  Year 6 
will perform at Graduation Evening. 
 
A parent day will be held in Week 9 giving Kindy parents the opportunity to watch 
their children.  A separate note providing details about both the dance night and 
parent day will be sent home closer to the event. 
 
The cost of the dance program is $26.80 and needs to be paid by 
Friday 6 October (last Friday of holidays).  Payment and 
permission for this incursion is to be made via Qkr. 
 
In Qkr please go to Menu / School Payments / Excursions-

Incursions and select Edu-Dance. 

In the event you haven’t received the information about Qkr it can be found on our 

website by clicking on the home page of the school website and looking for 

information regarding Qkr in the search option. 

 
Regards 

 
 
 
 

Jenn Allsop 
Principal 
 
7 September 2017 


